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2024 British Columbia University and 
College Tours Information and Trip 
Eligibility 

 February 7, 2024 

Dear parents/guardians of students in grade 10, 11 and 12, 

The Kwanlin Dün First Nation Education Department is hosting a post-secondary 

school trip; visiting colleges and universities in the greater Vancouver area. This trip is 

intended to give high school students the opportunity to view potential institutions and 

to think about education possibilities in their futures. 

• Departing Monday April 8th, 2024 and returning on Friday April 12th, 2024.

• Staying in the Vancouver area for five days and four nights, visiting different

colleges and universities each day.

• Open to all registered KDFN citizens in grades 10-12.

• Limited spaces available. Priority is given to those engaged in their learning and

actively completing their grade 12 graduation in 2024.

• Students must complete the application on the reverse side to help selection

committee determine the participants.

• KDFN will be covering the cost of all travel, hotels and meals.

This trip will require students to share a hotel room with one peer and represent 

KDFN in a respectful and responsible way. All student participants will be required to 

have appropriate identification to board flights to Vancouver B.C. 

Please complete and submit the attached application form and submit by no 

later than February 21, 2024 at 12PM to be considered for this opportunity. 

For more information regarding the post -secondary tour in April 2024, please feel 

free to contact Bryan Laloge @ 867-332-3628 or email bryan.laloge@KDFN.net 
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B.C. University and College Tours Application
Due by: Feb 21, 2023 at 12PM 

Trip dates: April 8th to April 12th, 2024 
Please see information page for contacts and eligibility requirements 

STUDENT INFORMATION 
Student Name: 

Are you currently a citizen of KDFN? 
YES NO 

Clan/Moiety: 

Student Phone Number: Birthdate: 

Current School: Current Grade: 

Parent/Guardian: Parent/Guardian phone number: 

Address: 

Unfortunately, there is limited availability to participate in this event, please answer the 
following questions in your own way. This information may also be helpful to inform 
possible future college and university tours organized by KDFN. 

Please provide information about why you are interested in touring universities 
or colleges this year: 

What areas of study are you interested in? 

Parent Signature:_________________________________________ Date:_____________________________________ 


